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Kia Ora Whanau
As the colder months are starting to arrive and I am
reminded almost daily of how blessed I am. Blessed to live
in a dry warm home, blessed to have food on the table and
a car to get me where I need to go. Blessed to have whanau
and friends who love and support me and journey through
life - both the good times and the challenging. I am
reminded that not everyone lives in this privilege. Daily we
see people through our doors who do not live with what so
many of us take for granted. 
Isaiah 58 V 7 says this "Share your food with the hungry,
and give shelter to the homeless. Give clothes to those
who need them, and do not hide from relatives who need
your help." What a challenge this is to me and I hope all of
us. I wonder what God might encourage us to do to show
love and compassion to those in need as we reflect on that
verse. 
Praying God's abundant blessings on you and your whanau
right now.

Jeannine Serevi
Corps Officer / Pastor



Mike Carrington works closely

with our Pastors in establishing

a discipleship culture.

We would love everyone to 

be engaged in

personal discipleship

development

 and involved in life

transformation

Contact Mike 04 5700 273

pastoral care

To enable us to carry out an

effective pastoral care 

among our people,

it would be great if you

know of any people who

would like a visit or

phone call to contact

 Cameron, Jeannine

or Mike 04 5700 273

O V E R C O M E R S
SENIORS

Wednesday's
10am - 11.30am

Contact reception
for info

 04 5700 273

  1/5   
  15/5  
 29/5

D I S I P L E S H I P  &
M E N ’ S  &  W O M E N ’ S

L I F E  G R O U P S

CHURCH WHANAUCHURCH WHANAU   

Tuesday Bible Study 
10-11.30am

&
Thursday 10-11.30am
During School Terms

Contact Zoe or Hannah
04 5700 273

C H I N E S E  M I N I S T R I E S

圣经学习;圣经讨论

-





"Opportunities to serve"
We are looking for people who would be keen to serve
in the kitchen and take a turn on morning tea roster.

What is required is provision of morning tea, set up of
morning tea, serving of drinks, and clean up. You can

be as creative as you like – you can bake or buy biscuits
from the supermarket. You could shake things up and

serve fruit and vege sticks 😊 If you’re keen to be
involved please either talk to Jeannine, text her on

021517195 or email on
Jeannine.serevi@salvationarmy.org.nz

Thanks Whanau

COMMUNITY MINISTRIES
 SOCIAL SUPERMARKET

ANY KIND DONATIONS OF NOODLES OR CANNED FOOD 
MUCH APPRECIATED 

(Please no expired food)
A food basket will be available at the front of the auditorium on Sunday’s

or please bring in during the week.

If you have any blankets or sleeping bags being unused, we would
also appreciate them to give to our community

 during the colder months

ALL IN THIS TOGETHERALL IN THIS TOGETHERALL IN THIS TOGETHER

mailto:Jeannine.serevi@salvationarmy.org.nz


EPHESIANS 5v 13 - 20  But everything exposed by the light becomes visible—                       
and everything that is illuminated becomes a light. 14 This is why it is said:

“Wake up, sleeper,
    rise from the dead,

    and Christ will shine on you.”

15 Be very careful, then, how you live—not as unwise but as wise, 16 making the                     
most of every opportunity, because the days are evil. 17 Therefore do not be                       

foolish, but understand what the Lord’s will is. 18 Do not get drunk on wine, which leads to
debauchery. Instead, be filled with the Spirit, 19 speaking to one another                           

with psalms, hymns, and songs from the Spirit. Sing and make music                                
from your heart to the Lord, 20 always giving thanks to God the Father for everything,              

in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.



Donate via this QR code
  the money goes direct to the 

Hutt City total.

Red Shield Appeal

The Salvation Army’s Red Shield appeal will be happening from              
6th – 12 May. 

The money raised goes toward supporting our community ministries. 
We need your help to make this appeal a success. 

Jeannine will be coordinating the Red Shield appeal this year – 
any questions, please talk to her. 

Thanks in anticipation of your support.



There will be a time 
during the service for giving

No obligation for visitors

Contact Zoe or Wai Phang for 
banking details 

04 5700273 or email
huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz

-



To participate in the prayer meetings,visit
salvationarmy.org.nz/praying-together

7th day of every month
Please join us online for a 45 minute

prayer meeting, starting
 at 7pm NZDT

This will include a short welcome,scripture, 
prayer topics and time for 

people to pray (open-mic style)





The Napier Corps is turning 140 and we'd love you to come and

celebrate with us, especially if you've been involved with the

Napier Corps at any time over the years. More information to

come, and if you are interested, please stay in contact with our

facebook page. If you know of someone that would be interested

in attending, please feel free to share this information with

them.

 

12th - 13th October 2024 







CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES  - Sunday Mornings

WHAT'S ON AT HUTT CITY
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Sunday prayer 9.30am (Prayer Room)

Sunday Service  10.30am

UFO (Crafts)
First Saturday of the month

Corps Officer/ Pastor -  Major Jeannine Serevi 
Corps Officer /Community Ministries Director - Captain Cameron Millar 

Reception 04 5700 273
Email - huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz

Website - salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz
Cnr Kings Cres & Cornwall St, Lower Hutt

FOR MORE INFO

Hutt City Salvation Army

REGENERATE YOUTH
Friday 6.30pm (Yr 9+) $2

OVERCOMERS (Senior's Ministry)
Fortnightly on Wednesday's 10- 11.15am

CHINESE MINISTRY
Tuesday 10-11.30am BIBLE STUDY/ SOCIAL ACITIVITY

Thursday 10-11.30am  ENGLISH LEARNING

YOUTH BIBLE STUDY
Sunday’s 1pm  - In the Creche


